
Hello F2PD! My name is Mrs Payne and I will be 
your teacher on a Monday, Tuesday and a 
Wednesday (Mrs Dixon is your teacher on a 
Thursday and Friday). I am really looking forward 
to getting to know you all! I love being outside 
having fun with my three children and our dog, 
Wicket. We enjoy going to theme parks and on days 
out together. I also have another job where I play the 
saxophone and sing – so as you can imagine I love 
music! 

I can’t wait to learn and play together – we’re going to 
have a great time! I hope you have a fantastic summer 
break and I look forward to having you in our class 

in September! ☺

Watching you smile when 
you can answer questions 
about new learning! It’s so 
exciting when you enjoy 
coming to school to see your 
friends and have a 
wonderful time learning 
and playing together!


